
WARREN/ALVARADO/OSLO	PUBLIC	SCHOOL	EDUCATION	FOUNDATION	
September	18,	2024	

	
A	meeting	of	the	Warren/Alvarado/Oslo	(WAO)	Public	School	Education	
Foundation	was	held	at	Main	Street	Café	on	September	18,	2024	at	5:30	p.m.		
Members	present	included	Carol	Sedgeman,	Carol	Anderson,	Rodger	Haugtvedt,	
Jessica	Syverson,	Ed	Rosendahl,	Dewey	Swanson	and	Darren	Carlson.		Jordan	
Johnson	and	Sally	Roller	were	present,	they	are	the	school	board	liaisons.		WAO	
Superintendent	Bryan	Hackbarth	was	present.		
	
Some	highlights	of	the	meeting	are:	

• 	Jerrica	Pribula	and	some	of	the	FCCLA	members	were	present	and	
shared	about	their	recent	success	and	trip	to	the	national	convention	
in	Seattle	where	they	had	much	success.	

• Steve	Vranich	from	Frandsen	Wealth	Management	was	present	and	
updated	us	about	the	State	of	Account/Investment	Summary.	

• Carol	Sedgeman	represented	the	Foundation	at	the	elementary	Back	–	
To-School	Night	and	passed	out	many	pencils	and	brochures.	

• Dewey	Swanson	represent	ted	the	Foundation	at	the	WAO	Staff	
Inservice	on	August	27th.	

• Darren	Carlson	updated	on	the	Marshall	County	Fair	Parade	and	how	
many	pencils	were	given	out.	

• Many	thank	you	cards	were	shared	from	the	elementary	staff,	
students,	and	parents	for	the	school	supplies	that	the	Foundation	
provided	for	the	students.	

• Plans	were	discussed	for	the	2024	fall	“Connections”	
• We	donated	150	pens,	10	cookbooks,	and	10	flashdrives	to	the	NVHC	

Ladies’	Night	Out	Event	scheduled	for	October.	
• Approval	was	given	to	the	second	grade	teachers	to	purchase	

Vocabulary	Rich	Text	for	their	classrooms.	
• Fall	needs	requests	went	out	to	the	staff	on	September	24th	and	will	be	

discussed	at	the	October	16th	meeting	
• The	20th	Ed	Foundation	Golf	Scramble	is	scheduled	for	July	25,	2025	
• Carol	Sedgeman	was	thanked	for	her	dedication	and	work	to	the	

Foundation	over	the	years.		This	was	her	last	meeting.	
• The	next	meeting	will	be	on	October	16th	at	5:30	at	the	Main	Street	

Café.	



	


